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August 21, 2018 

Tuesday 
  

 

Subject: Communiqué from the Office of 

Syro-Malabar Youth Movement (SMYM) – 

Global, Mount St Thomas, Kakkanad. 
  
 
The SMYM – Global executive committee would like to 

congratulate and express gratitude towards all those 

who showed genuine love and generosity towards our 

fellow brethren in the hour of need. Thank you for being 

the instruments of God and show to the world that 

humanity still exist. Only pure in heart can contribute 

for such causes.  

 

We take this opportunity to applaud the young people, 

so called New-Gen, who took up the responsibility on 

their shoulders, was ever ready to face the challenge by 

leading from the front to help others. 

 

We request you, to remember our brethren in your 

prayers and help in rebuilding Kerala and Karnataka. 

Your selfless service rendered will be rewarded by 

Almighty and may the merciful Lord continue to shower 

his blessing upon you. May His grace instil fire in you to 

be torch bearers of God. 

 

Spread peace and love. 

 

May almighty God bless you! 

 

 

Vipin Paul 

General Secretary 

SMYM Global 

 


